
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 3/17/2025 9:11:09 AM
Subject: Integrity Commissioner - Resolving Differences Differently, Recording

 

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

The purpose of this email is to advise you that a recording of the February 18th education session, “Resolving Differences Differently : Micro-Skills Toolkit for 
Workplace Conversations” is now available for your access on the Council Portal:  Integrity Commissioner - Resolving Differences Differently.

 

For those who were unable to attend on February 18th, please review the course by June 30, 2025. Kindly provide confirmation that you have done so by emailing 
integritycommissioner@vancouver.ca. Just a reminder that this course is considered part of the mandatory education for Council and completion will be reported 
out in the Integrity Commissioner’s 2025 Annual Report.  

 

Please reach out to City Clerk, Katrina Leckovic, at Katrina.leckovic@vancouver.ca if you have any questions about how to access the course on the Council Portal.

Thanks,

 

Karen

 

 

__________________________________________
Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm/Musqueam, Sḵwx\u817 _wú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwətaɬ/Tsleil-Waututh nations

 

 

 




